
Welcome Back Everyone!

A HUGE thank you to our great maintenance crew for all their hard work this summer!  Our 
school looks even more awesome than it did before thanks to them.  Show them your 
appreciation and thank them today!

To all those students that worked the Corn Feed, the Lions would like to thank you and let you 
know that they appreciate all that you do and they could not do it without you!

Vending Machines in the Commons:  We are going to try some different products in the soda machines this 
year. Almost 3/4 of the sodas will be in cans and sold for $1.00. We made this change for several reasons:  (1) cans can be 
sold for a lower price; (2) they are more environmentally friendly; and (3) we can offer a greater variety of flavors. The 
down side is that cans cannot be resealed once they are opened so things could get messy if we are not careful. As long 
as spillage is not an issue, we will continue to sell cans. If we do not clean up our messes, we will have to go back to the 
higher-priced plastic bottles. There are some products in the Coke machine that are still in bottles because those 
particular items are not offered in cans. Finally, PLEASE use the recycling bins throughout the school when discarding 
your cans. Thanks. 

Mandatory NHS meeting for all members in grades 8-12 at 9:00 with Dr. Baumgardt in Mr. Geise’s room. Among 
other things, officers will be chosen and we will begin preparing for the Induction Ceremony that will occur on the 
evening of Wednesday, September 26th at 6:00 in the Home Economics room.

Class meetings today at 9:55am. 7th grade in Mr. Jacobs room; 8th grade in Mr. Willard’s room; 9th grade in Mrs. 
Thompson’s room; 10th grade in Ms. Bodway’s room; 11th grade in Ms. Hosna’s room & seniors in Ms. Henry’s room. 
Locations are also posted on the hs door.

Mandatory Student Council meeting at 10:50 (end of period 3) in Dr. Baumgardt’s room.

Students will be dismissed to the field for kickball at 1:30pm. Schedule is posted on the hs door.
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